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Diary Dates: 

Fri 28th June    Class photos (Y6 year group photo) 

Mon 1 July    3:15pm art exhibition outside classroom doors 

Wed 3rd July    Transition Day—Y6 to their high schools and YR-5 meet their new teacher 

Fri 12th July    Reports to parents 

Tues 16th July    Y6 production 9:30am (to parents and KS1)        New evening performance added 5:30pm 

Wed 17th    Y6 Production 1:30pm (to parents and KS2    NOTE: NEW PERFORMANCES ADDED! 

Thurs 18th July    Y6 Production 6:30pm                                                 

Thurs 18th July    Y5 Forest School Day 

Mon 22nd July    Y6 Presentation Evening 6pm  

Tues 23rd July    Last day of summer term 

Wed 4th Sept    First day of autumn term 

Earlier in the day than usual, but this newsletter is being sent in the morning because by the time the afternoon arrives, it is ‘all 

hands on deck’ preparing for the summer fair. We look forward to seeing many of you there. Some stalls will have card         

machines and the rest will be cash only so come with plenty of £1 coins and 50ps! Please consider where you park for the fair to 

avoid inconveniencing our neighbours. Thank you to all who have played a part in the preparation of this event. 

Next week in school we have ‘art week’. Each year group will be studying an artist and will be creating their own art work based 

around a theme. On the following Monday (1st July), this art will be displayed outside your child’s classroom and you will have 

the opportunity to take it home for a suggested donation of £2:00. This money will be put towards the resources for the week. 

Any money over and above this will be added to our STEAM fundraising pot.  

Class photos are being taken on Friday 28th June, with Y6 having a whole year group leavers photo taken. Please make sure 

your child has their full, correct uniform on. (Year 3 have their PPA dance/music day on that day so they will come into school in 

uniform before changing into PE kit after the photo.) If you do not want your child in their class photo please let us know. 

 

INSET days for next year 2024/2025:                                                                                                                                                               

Monday 2nd September, Tuesday 3rd September, Monday 4th November, Tuesday 22nd April 2025, Friday 13th June 2025               

School timings from September: 8:45am—3:15pm all year groups. (Gates open 8:35—8:45am and 3:10pm) 

 This week’s star of the week winners:                

1LG    Hannah   1KD     Aeron 

2CA Jasmine   2EH     Anna 

3ER Millie    3KC    Violet 

4RD Arthur    4TF      Lucy 

5HC  Samuel F   5CT      Miriam 

6BA  Isaak    6HB  Lily C   

Attendance:                                                                      

The class with the highest attendance this week:  

4RD 100% (they get the chance to have 15 minutes 

extra choice time next week).      

The child with 100% attendance this week:   

Zachary F 3ER chosen by a random generator: —he 

gets to choose a book from Miss Bowers’ selection of 

prize books.      

 

Legacy Games at The Angmering School: 

                  Y3/4 Tues 9th July     

Please think...have you parked safely 

and legally? We are still receiving 

repeated complaints 

from neighbours.    

Have you had a chance to fill in your parent survey yet? See ‘Ping’ sent Tues. 
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STEAM Club: This week the children have been making mini tale football games—very timely with the Euros    

being played in Germany! 

 

YR Cycling:                                                                                             

We have been extremely fortunate to be have been given a set of 

balance bikes from ‘Bikeabilty’ and won a set of real bikes in a 

schools competition. All of this has been possible because we 

sent 2 members of staff to a training session on the best way to 

train children to ride. Nearly every single child in YR can now ride 

a bike, which we think is something to celebrate. 

Y4 Trip to Butser Farm:                                                          

Year 4 visited Butser Ancient Farm as part of their Stone 

Age topic. They had a great day looking at Stone Age homes 

and touring the beautiful site. They had the chance to take 

part in Stone Age activities where they could make jewel-

lery, thumb pots and a clunch wall. They also became ar-

chaeologists where they dug for artefacts. Everyone had a 

wonderful day and the children were praised by the staff at 

Butser Farm for being so well behaved, knowledgeable and 

polite. 
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Music Summer School dates 
August 19th, 20th, 21st, 22nd, 23rd, 26th, 27th, 29th, 30th 
 
£25 per day for all Georgian Gardens pupils. Beginners      
welcome.  Try something new or put your skills into practice 
during the summer.  We will be joined again by Elliot this 
year, and other special guests! 
 
For all music lesson enquiries with Mr. Britt, please email him 
directly: mr.cj.britt@gmail.com 

 

Fundraising: 

Many of you will have 

seen the fundraising 

display, or heard Miss 

Bowers talk about it at 

sports day. We are, as 

always, extremely   

grateful to everyone 

who gives—small or 

large donations to this 

fund. 

A reminder that every 

child brought home a  

letter before half term 

which can be given to 

any family members or 

friends who have       

connections with        

companies.  The new 

quad area is an exciting 

and unique project 

which we are desperate to get started on! 

A great competition to enter: 

Prizes include family rail tickets. 

 

Summer Sport Camp is back! 

 

mailto:mr.cj.britt@gmail.com
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 Year 5 Parents:   

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Angmering School is hosting an Open Evening for Year 
6 students who will be transitioning to senior school in 
2025/2026. It will be taking place on Wednesday 25th Sep-
tember from 4pm - 6:15pm, and all parents/carers and 
students are invited to attend. 
 
If you're interested in getting a closer look at the school, 
we're also offering open morning tours on Tuesday 1st 
October , Wednesday 2nd October, and Thursday 3rd    
October. To book your spot, simply follow the link on the 
recent ‘Ping’ to our google form or contact TAS. Hope to 
see you there! 
 
 
 

  

Summer Activity Camp at Ford: 

Last week’s newsletter advertised this camp further away—

this one is much more local. 


